
 

 

__________________________________________________________ 

             

         7th March 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

It was lovely to see so many of you at our recent assembly, parents’ meetings and at 

our pancake race. Thank you for coming, I hope you found the presentations helpful. 

 

Easter Story Trail – Classes 2 & 3 

On Thursday 4th April Classes 2 & 3 will be going on a mini-bus to Northchurch 

Baptist Church to be part of their Easter Trail. This was a very moving experience 

last time we went and I think the children will find it very memorable. Please could 

you return the attached letter to give your permission for your child to travel on the 

mini-bus. There will be a voluntary contribution of £1. 

 

Comic Relief 

Comic Relief is next Friday, March 15th. We have a box of red noses which we will be 

selling tomorrow (Friday). The noses cost £1.25 each, please bring in the correct 

change.  

Some of the year 6 children are organising a talent show for Comic Relief. Heats will 

take place next Wednesday (13th March) with the final taking place on Friday 15th 

March. It costs £1 to enter and children can sign up in school. 

 

SIAMS 

On Thursday next week we have our 5-yearly SIAMs (Church) Inspection. “This 

involves looking at the school’s Christian Vision, the provision the school makes 

because of this vision and how effective this provision is in enabling all pupils to 

flourish.” 

 

Uniform – School Trends 

School Trends have now changed their process so that parents can order uniform 

from them directly rather than the orders coming through school. This should mean 

that when you place an order you receive it more quickly and it will be delivered to 

you directly rather than to school. Please use the following link  

https://www.schooltrends.co.uk/uniform/LittleGaddesdenCEVAPrimarySchoolHP41NX 

We currently have some stock of uniform at school that we will be running down, if you 

are interested in any of the following please pop into the office. 

Polo shirts (all sizes), Sweat shirts (24, 26,28, 32), PE hoodies (26, 30, 32), Cardigans 

(24,26,28,32), White PE T-shirts (24, 28, 30,32) as well as school jackets, PE bags and 

water bottles. 

 

 

https://www.schooltrends.co.uk/uniform/LittleGaddesdenCEVAPrimarySchoolHP41NX


Bhaktivedanta Manor – Class 2 

A reminder that next week Class 2 will be visiting Bhaktivedanta Manor on Wednesday 

March 13th. Children need to be in school for 8.20am as the bus will leave promptly at 

8.30. If you haven’t returned your consent slip and payment please can you do so by 

Friday 8th March. Lunch will be provided and is included in the cost. 

 

Postal Museum – Class 4 

Class 4 will be visiting the Postal Museum on Wednesday 13th March. Children need to 

meet at Berkhamsted Station by 8.40am. If you haven’t returned your consent slip and 

payment, please can you do so by Friday March 8th. Children need to bring a packed lunch. 

 

Parent Consultation Meetings 

Slips have gone home with children this week letting you know the time and date of 

your consultation. Any parents that haven’t booked a slot, please contact the office. 

 

Class 4 Blog 

Please click here to view the amazing achievements of pupils in class last week and 

find out who this week’s stars are: http://littlegaddesden.edublogs.org/ 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Charis Geoghegan 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://littlegaddesden.edublogs.org/

